
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 

WALTER REED ARMY MEDICAL CENTER 

WALTER REED HEALTH CARE SYSTEM 


WASHINGTON, DC 20307-5001 

REPLY TO 

ATTENTION OF 


June 3,2011 

Health Physics Office 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1 
Medical Licensing Division 
ATTN: Ms. Betsy Ullrich I Mr. James P. Dwyer 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1415 

Dear Sir or,Madam: 

Please process the following request on behalf of Walter Reed Army Medical Center 
(WRAMC). Pending approval of the enclosed Radiological Characterization Final Survey 
Report, delete the following use locations listed in Condition 10 of our Nuclear Regulatory 
License number 08-01738-02: 

a. Remove the Forest Glen Section and Annex, Silver Spring, MD, with the exception of 
building 503 (Le., the Walter Reed Army Institute of Research) and buildings 513 and 516 (i.e., 
the Diamond Ordinance Radiation Facility), 

b. Remove the Gillette Building, 1413 Research Boulevard, Rockville, MD. 

Two copies of the Final Status Survey Report for the Forest Glen Annex and Gillette 
Building which were prepared by Cabrera Services, Baltimore, MD reviewed and approved by 
the staff of The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers~ WRAMC, Base Realignment and Closure 
Environmental Coordinator; WRAMC, Radiation Safety Officer (Lieutenant Colonel Francis 
Fota), and Colonel Casmere Taylor, Chief of Health Physics, WRAMC are enclosed for your 
purview and approval for amendment of our license. 

For additional information, please contact Colonel Taylor at (202) 356-0058 or Lieutenant 
Colonel Fota at (202) 356-0061. 

Sincerely, 

I~)
N~rvel1V:COOtS 
Colonel Medical Corps 
Commanding 

Enclosures 

J75317 
NMSSIRGN1 MATERIALS-002 



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

-:---:---:-'..;c<(:_1_/-:-k-:--':-<.,-''-:-:---0:--' and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

J b/ll~·z.er.". ,(-:t'.re:sP'1.fN7 ,,'S ~ o175~-o'L 
lj'	There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

o 	Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is (I fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 5"75"".117 

When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 

You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 


NRC FORM 532 (RI) 	 Sincerely, 
(6.96) 	 Licensing Assistance Team Leader 

http:b/ll~�z.er

